
Answer to reviewers 

 

Dear Reviewers, 

Thank you for reviewing the manuscript entitled “Preserved liver regeneration in rats with non-

alcoholic steatohepatitis”.  

We have added the histology figures to the results section, as requested, thus, supplementary 

figures 5-7 are now found in the text, rather than in the supplementary files. 

Yours sincerely, 

David Haldrup  

 

 


